
Laurel Springs School 

623 Grand Avenue 

Laurel Springs, NJ 08021 

856-783-1086 

 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

 The Laurel Springs Board of Education has developed a policy for students with asthma 

or allergies requiring administration of a pre-filled auto-injector mechanism containing 

epinephrine (‘Epi-Pen’), to be provided by the parent, as ordered in writing by your child’s 

physician.  This order is effective only for the current school year and must be renewed each 

year. 

 

 The Epi-Pen is to be administered by the School Nurse or designee, who has been trained 

by the School Nurse.  The School Nurse, in collaboration with you and your child’s physician, 

will develop an individualized healthcare plan and an individualized emergency plan, which will 

be signed by you and your child’s physician. 

 

 This serves as a statement notifying you that if procedures specified in the policy are 

followed, the district shall have no liability as the result of any injury arising from the 

administration of a pre-filled auto-injector mechanism containing epinephrine to the pupil and 

that the parents or guardians shall indemnify and hold harmless the district and its employees or 

agents against any claims arising out of the administration of a pre-filled auto-injector 

mechanism containing epinephrine to the pupil. 

 

 Further, this statement serves as notification that if procedures specified in JNSA 

18A:40-12.5 are followed, the district shall have no liability as a result of any injury arising from 

the administration of a pre-filled auto-injector mechanism containing epinephrine to the pupil. 

 

 Please sign below indicating that you have read and understand the above Release of 

Liability. 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________   Date:  _______________ 

Parent Signature 


